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NOTICE OF QUORUM 

On Monday February 5, 2024, the City expects that a quorum of members of each of the City Commission, 

Consolidated Land Use Board, Historic Preservation Board and Urban Renewal Agency will be present 

from 12:00pm to 5:00pm in the Community Room of the City-County Complex for a training conducted by 

the MSU Local Government Center and Montana League of Cities and Towns. This meeting is a training 

session and no policy discussions will be held or decisions made at this meeting. Members of the public 

may observe the meeting but not participate in its conduct.  


